
 

October 10, 2017 

 

Dear Ms. April,  

 

We at PETA are sending you a great big thank-ewe for choosing to create a 

cruelty-free, vegan replicant version of a shearling jacket for Ryan Gosling in 

Blade Runner 2049. In every one of PETA's many investigations into the wool 

industry, we've found that sheep are routinely punched, kicked, stomped on, and 

badly cut up for their wool. You've so beautifully shown that cruelty-free 

materials are the way of the future—starting in the present!—and people will 

flock to wear them.   

 

As a small token of our huge appreciation, we're sending you delicious vegan 

sheep-shaped chocolates.  

 

With kind regards,  

 

 

  

Lisa Lange 

Senior Vice President 

PETA 

 


